
取錄通知 

本校將於 2023年 3月 31日(星期五)透過書面及電話通知所有正取學

生的家長其子女已獲學校納入其自行分配學位正式取錄名單。有關的

通知安排不包括備取及落選學生，亦並非正式的排位結果，家長毋需

就通知回應本校。所有參加派位學生均會如常於七月中獲通知中學學

位分配辦法以下的派位結果(包括自行分配學位及統一派位的結果)。 

 

Notification of successful applicants 

Our school will notify parents of successful applicants of their 

children’s inclusion in the Successful Lists for Discretionary Places 

by letter and phone on 31 March 2023 (Friday). These notification 

arrangements are not applicable to reserve and unsuccessful 

applicants, nor are the notifications of the official allocation 

results. The parents concerned do not need to reply to our 

notifications. All participating students will receive the SSPA 

allocation results (including results at the DP and Central Allocation 

(CA) stages) in mid-July as usual. 


